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William (Amos) Denny
Bridge Engineer Supervisor 

Amos Denny is the Bridge Engineer Supervisor in Crawfordsville district.  He 
has been in INDOT since 2022. Prior to working with INDOT, he worked for 
the Illinois DOT as a Bridge Inspection Engineer. He performs bridge and large 
culvert inspections in accordance with the National Bridge Inspection Standards. 
Amos is also responsible for reporting deficiencies and proposing needed 
rehabilitation or replacement projects for his district.  
Amos earned his BS in Civil Engineering from Rose-Hulman Institute of 
Technology in 2012. He became a Registered Professional Engineer in the State 
of Indiana in 2017. 

Amos can be contacted through e-mail at wdenny@indot.in.gov. His office address is 41 W 300 N, Crawfordsville, 
IN 47933.



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




